
PUBLIC NOTICE  
OF 

RILEY-PURGATORY-BLUFF CREEK WATERSHED 
DISTRICT 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS: 
 

CONSULTING ENGINEERING SERVICES 
 

 Pursuant to Minnesota Statutes Section 103B.227, Subd. 5, the Riley-Purgatory-

Bluff Creek Watershed District Board of Managers is requesting that any firm interested 

in providing consulting engineering services to the RPBCWD submit a Statement of 

Qualifications (SOQ).  The RPBCWD is seeking SOQ from firms interested in serving as 

the RPBCWD’s consulting engineer, as well as firms interested in being included in a 

pool of firms that will be called on to provide engineering services for specific types of 

projects.  Firms responding should indicate whether they wish to be considered for the 

consulting engineer’s post, the specific-project pool, or both. For full SOQ description, 

please visit the RPBCWD website at www.rpbcwd.org or contact Claire Bleser at the 

below contact information.  

 
Proposals should be sent to: 

Riley-Purgatory-Bluff Creek Watershed District 

18681 Lake Drive East 

Chanhassen, MN  55317 

Attention:  Claire Bleser, District Administrator 

 

Proposals must be submitted by Friday, March 1, 2019. 



The Board of Managers will review proposals, reserves the right to reject any and all 

proposals, and otherwise take such action it deems in the best interest of the Riley-

Purgatory-Bluff Creek Watershed District. 

For further information about the Riley-Purgatory-Bluff Creek Watershed District, 

contact Claire Bleser, Administrator at (952) 607-6512 or visit:  www.rpbcwd.org  

 


